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I am an avid outdoors woman, and frequently hike and float the iconic Buffalo river.
I was shocked to learn of the C&H hog farm being allowed to operate so close to
this pristine river. As one of the most popular tourist draws and a symbol of the
state I couldn't imagine endangering it in any way! Please do whatever you can to
protect the Buffalo river- deny C&H the permit and do whatever you can to have
their facility moved to a safer location! We only have one Buffalo River!
Thank you,
Julie Lanshe 
6 Barra Lane
Bella Vista, AR
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